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Bunnings to introduce temporary purchase limits for high demand 
products 

 
 

To ensure as many customers as possible have access to the products they need, Bunnings are 
introducing a temporary limit for purchases of high demand products.  
 
From today, the following product groups will have a quantity limit per customer per transaction for 
purchases:  
 

• Maximum four items per customer: 
o Cleaning products 
o Storage products 
o Garden sprayers 
o Household batteries 

 

• Maximum one item per customer: 
o Generators 
o Gas bottles 
o Respirators/ face masks 
o Fuel cans 
o Methylated spirits 
o Turpentine 

 
Bunnings’ Managing Director, Mike Schneider, said while the majority of Bunnings products remain 
available for customers as normal, it is hoped the move will help give more customers in the local 
community access to the products they need.  
 
“We’re seeing increased demand for some products and we want to be as fair as possible for 
customers. We are working closely with suppliers to get stock into stores to meet customer demand 
and our suppliers have been a huge support in making this happen. Our store teams are doing an 
incredible job looking after our customers and working to get stock onto the shelves as it comes in 
and I’d like to thank them for all their efforts.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience to customers and for the temporary stock shortages but thank 
them for their patience,” he said.  
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